
October Abbreviated 2024 Newsletter
Our next Gathering is:
Saturday, October 19, 2024
Eat at 9 a.m. meet at 9:45 a.m. Golden Corral 2530 Chimney Rock Rd Hendersonville

Website
http://fourseasonswingsandthings.org

Facebook
https://www.facebook.com/groups/587996265048173/

Chapter Director
Marty Wood
910-724-7129 2190

woodmarty@rocketmail.com

Asst. Chapter Director
Carl Hinderer
chinderer82@aol.com

Asst. Chapter Director
Bob Topper
bktopper@hotmail.com

Safety & Ride Coordinator

Dale Yager
doowing@aol.com
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Treasurer
Laurie O’Brien
relady315@yahoo.com

Newsletter
Debbie Wood
NCM2.newsletter@gmail.com

Fundraising TBD

Sunshine
Kathy Claywell
mkclayw@gmail.com

Cook’s Night Out
Rusti & Gerry Boykin
ggboykin@yahoo.com

Hello Hell-ene



Marty Wood
EWMA NC-M2 Chapter Director

Marty & Debbie Wood
EWMA NC-M2 Chapter Directors
NC Assistant District Directors
Woodmarty@rocketmail.com
(910) 724-7129

WOW!!! We had a great start to the
month and at the end of the month,
Western NC had a once in a
thousand year destructive weather
event!! I have been talking to so
many people that have had little
damage to devastated and all in

between!!! I know that Ken, Karen and Dave Platt have had considerable damage
so please remember them. My heart goes out to all and if any of you need
anything please reach out and we will do our best to help! Debbie and I had no
power for eleven days and little to no internet and phone, but we appear to be
back now. I met with Bob and Dale and we discussed upcoming events as well
as started brainstorming for next year as well. Stay tuned for things to come and
some of the things we canceled are being rescheduled…at the October
Gathering we will lay out the future events. We should get back to normal soon?
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I know that many of our normal roads are either shut down / impassable or gone
so our rides will be limited for the near future. Wednesday Hump Rides will
resume as soon as we determine the road conditions and most likely we will be
riding south most of the rides in the near future. We will continue the breakfast
every week and if you can attend please do. It is a great time for fellowship.
Some of you are anxious to ride as well as I am but our priorities should be on
helping the recovery efforts of those in need. We will resume shortly!!!
Again we will discuss a lot during our Gathering this coming Saturday, October
19th.
On a side note Debbie and I celebrated our 50th wedding anniversary during the
hurricane, we repaired fences the whole day, she’s a trooper!!! Please pull
together with the community and help your neighbors and relatives recover!!!
Next month's newsletter will be full of info from the State rally and other events.



Birthdays-November
9 Nancy Gammons

14 Ryan Boykin

14 Bobbi Moore

27 Karen Newhall

28 Dale Yager

29 Joe Taylor

Anniversaries-November

18 Brian & Laurie O'Brien



Monthly Gathering Winners:

Chapter pride winner: Sheila Martin

Ride pots:

Cooks night out: Marty

Ice cream ride: Rusti

Forest city car show: Mike Claywell

Iron Horse weekend: Bryan W

Wingnut award: nun

50/50: Joe Taylor

EVENTS:

Hump Day Breakfast Rides-Wednesdays

Eggs Up Grill
637 Spartanburg Hwy, Hendersonville, NC
Breakfast 9:00am Ride approx. 10:00am
Open to all members. NO RIDE PLANNED (October 16)

Rides & Rallies

● Ice Cream Ride; October 25; meet Upward Rd & Spartanburg Hwy. Ingles, 6pm



FOR SALE

CONDOR PIT STOP With Trailer Adaptor Kit

Part #PSTK-6400

$150.00

Contact: Ken Weglarz

8280749-8463

Email: newlarz@verizon.net

Please Support our Sponsors:




